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Welcome to the first edition for 2021 of the CPOC Newsletter,  
 
Please view our COVID-19 page for links to guidance from all our partner organisations and

others.

Get involved with CPOC’s new Green Paper project 
We are delighted to today launch a new nine-month policy development and research project

aimed at producing the UK’s first ever perioperative care green paper. Green papers are policy

reports aimed at sparking discussion and shaping the future direction of travel for a specific issue

of critical importance. We believe in the wake of the pandemic, that the time is right for CPOC

to now advance our own priorities for immediate policy change to recover from COVID,

alongside a united vision for the future transformation of the surgical pathway in the long-term.  

 

For the next nine months, we will be carrying forward a varied programme of activity (including

virtual parliamentary events, surveys, workshops, and focus groups) to better understand the

current challenges and opportunities. The project will culminate in the publication of our Green

Paper final report in the Autumn.  

 

If you would like to contribute to our project and help us shape our thinking, please consider
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joining our ‘informal sounding board’ of experts, patients, and policymakers. We’ll be turning to

our ‘Sounding Board’ for all sorts of help as the project advances, including: asking you to take

surveys; submit case-studies of your work; come along to workshops or parliamentary events; and

write blogs or articles. To learn more about our project and how you can get involved, please

visit our webpage by clicking the button below.  Thank you in advance for your help and

interest!  
 

CPOC is holding its first FREE half day webinar from 09:00-12:30 03 03 2021. The
programme covers four main areas of perioperative development over the last year;

Diabetes, Education & Training, Enhanced Care and Day Surgery. 
 

Read our latest CPOC Blogs 

Find out more & Get Involved

Find out more & Book
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https://www.cpoc.org.uk/about-cpoc/cpoc-policy
https://www.cpoc.org.uk/events/cpoc-perioperative-webinar-2021


 
⚪ The UK's first ever perioperative care 'Green Paper'- Dr Lisa Plotkin 
⚪ Fitter Better Sooner- helping patients recover from surgery more quickly- Mrs
Scarlett McNally and Dr Hilary Swales  
⚪ Fitter for Surgery, Fitter for Life- From Concept to Reality- Dr Rebecca Barker  

See which articles on perioperative care have caught our attention.
Recently added articles cover topics such as:

1. The Prognostic Performance of Frailty for Delirium and Functional Decline in Vascular

Surgery Patients

2. Brief Preoperative Screening for Frailty and Cognitive Impairment Predicts Delirium after

Spine Surgery

3. Multi-disciplinary and pharmacological interventions to reduce post-operative delirium in

elderly patients: A systematic review and meta-analysis
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